
ASBMB Undergraduate Research Award Report Form 

1. Please complete the form and email it to education@asbmb.org.

Name of student:  

Associated Student Chapter: 

Name of research adviser:  

Part I 
a) Please write a 200-300 word summary that describes the overall project and what was learned from the
experience, along with goals for future or continued work on this project. The summary should not include
data and should be able to explain your research to someone unfamiliar with the science.

b) What was the best part of your summer research experience?

c) Will you be showcasing your research at a meeting? If so, which meeting?

d) What are your career goals for the future? If you do not know yet, what are some areas you are
interested in exploring?

mailto:education@asbmb.org


Does ASBMB have permission to publish your responses from questions a, b and d in Part I in ASBMB Today? 

           Yes, please publish my responses 

            No, do not publish my responses 

Would you be willing to provide ASBMB with a testimonial for this award? 

           Yes, please contact me for a testimonial 

            No, do not contact me for a testimonial 

Part II 

Please provide an itemized list of how the award money was spent. 

In addition, we encourage award recipients to: 

1. Submit pictures and videos with appropriate photo releases (see photo policy) of yourself
working on your project.

2. We strongly encourage all Undergraduate Research awardees to present their research at the
ASBMB annual meeting or at a regional ASBMB research symposium.



 

 
 

Photo Policy 
 
 
The American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology encourages chapters to submit photos of 
chapter activities, including chapter and regional meetings and outreach events, among others. The 
society uses these photos on its website, in print materials and on social media accounts to promote the 
ASBMB Student Chapters program. However, the ASBMB requires chapters to adhere to the following 
guidelines when submitting photos. 

 
 
1. Consent to use the photo must be obtained in writing from the photographer. Chapters may use the 
photography consent form on page two or ask the photographer to give consent through email. The 
written consent (form or email) must accompany the photograph when submitting to the ASBMB. 

 
 
2. The ASBMB strongly prefers that chapters receive written consent from all people in the photograph 
as well. 

 
 
3. Chapters wishing to submit photos of students under the age of 18 must submit to the ASBMB a 
photography consent form (page two) signed by a parent or guardian for each minor pictured in the 
photo. 

 
 
4. Chapters also must follow their institutions’ guidelines regarding photography submissions when 
submitting pictures to the ASBMB. 



 

Photography Consent Form 
 
 

I hereby grant full permission to the American Society of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology to use 
my photograph and/or name in any publication or advertising materials (printed or electronic). This 
consent also serves to waive all rights of privacy or compensation which I may have in connection 
with the use of my photograph. 

 
 
 

 
Print name: 

 
 
 
 

Address: 
 
 
 
 

City: State: Zip: 
 
 
 
 

Signature: Date: 
 
 
 
 

I am the parent/guardian of the minor named above, and I give permission to execute the above 
release. 

 
 

Print Name: 
 
 

Signature: Date: 


	ASBMB Undergraduate Research Award Report Form
	Photography Consent Form

	Name of student: 
	Associated Student Chapter: 
	Name of research adviser: 
	Yes please publish my responses: Off
	No do not publish my responses: Off
	Yes please contact me for a testimonial: Off
	No do not contact me for a testimonial: Off
	Text1: 
	Text2: 
	Date5_af_date: 
	Date6_af_date: 
	Text3: 
	Text4: 
	Text5: 
	Text6: 
	Text7: 
	Text8: 
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
	Text11: 


